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Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home residents enjoy local Farmers
Market

Our Sonya Lodge Residential Care Home residents Nina, Olga and Joan decided that they wanted to visit the Wilmington

Farmers Market last Thursday morning.

This market is held weekly and we try to take some of our residents each week to enjoy some of the local produce on offer and

have a catch up with members of our local community.

Nina, Olga and Joan loved seeing everyone there and were quick to investigate the baked goods on offer that week! They each

selected their favourite items and sat down together to enjoy them over a lovely cup of tea.
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